
School secretaries strike over two-tier pay system
 Ireland 

Over 250 schools across the country saw action by school secretaries (heads of 
administration) with widespread support from teaching staff and parents. The action 
was over the fact that the vast majority of school secretaries are on precarious 
contracts and paid up to EUR 12500 less than school secretaries directly employed 
by the ministry of education. The action went ahead on 20 September after 
negotiations with the ministry failed to deliver a breakthrough.
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